
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thriving in Uncertainty 
How to make wise business decisions  

by improving your financial management skills  
 

A FREE Business Boost initiative  

To support business growth in Central Queensland, the Department of State Development is 
offering the “Thriving in Uncertainty” workshop to small and medium-sized businesses from all 

industry sectors. 

 

When operating in an environment of uncertainty, the ability to make wise business decisions is 
paramount to your success.   

Most accountants help you understand your historical financial documents but that simply explains your 
past.  Participants in “Thriving in Uncertainty” will build on their current financial knowledge by learning: 

• How each financial statement offers a different perspective on your business 
• The types of budgets to suit your business circumstances and how to develop and monitor them  
• The types of financial ratios that put you in the driver’s seat to make the best financial decisions. 
• About the range of funding and financing options and how to effectively use financial 

documents to attract financier’s funding. 
 

Tina Zawila, Director of Sothertons Gladstone since 2007, presents this half day workshop.  For 20 years 
Tina has assisted small and medium sized businesses to be more in control of their business through 
improving their financial skills. 

Register for “Thriving in Uncertainty” and 
understand the power of good financial data interpretation  

 
To register: www.rockhamptontickets.com.au   
Where:  Centrepoint Motor Inn, 131 George Street (parking available) 
When: 8:30am – 1:00pm, Wednesday 10 June 2015 
More information: Email:  russell.lowry@dsdip.qld.gov.au or 4924 2921 
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